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Wexford Landing Update 

 

Wow! I have never seen the sky so blue 
and the grass so green as it has been the 
last several weeks! Beautiful! Now the 
temperatures are dropping and it is time 
for our passion for flying to peak. Our 
friends at Gilbert Airpark and many other 
airparks are sponsoring EAA meetings and 
special Fly-in opportunities to which you 
as Pilots and particularly Airpark residents 
are invited. Many apps exist to keep 
everyone up on current events and I am 
learning one called SocialFlight. Check it 
out, but you won’t see any 4SC7 news. 
Not yet anyway, because we are 20 pilots 
working hard to realize our dream of living 
with the freedom to fly at a qualified 
moment’s notice. The mental rigor and 
hard work that it takes to have a nice 
residential airpark is time consuming. Our 
airpark was initiated by a man in the early 
1990’s who had most everything. A good 
Clemson Graduate was Carroll Warner 
and the first time I met him in the early 
1990’s his love of airplanes had prompted 
him to run barefoot to WL from his home 
on Hwy 302. He was thrilled to see a Twin 
Bonanza land on his airstrip. Council 
Chairman Warner had a vision and passed 
it on to us before leaving us too soon. I 
believe he would be proud to see the 
airpark still growing with responsible 
“airplane” people who take pride and 
respect their neighbors more like he 
would remember from “back then”. We 
are encouraged to see new building 
projects coming to be so folks can enjoy 
the reason they are here! Updates are 
provided via pictures with this newsletter.  
Keep Yourselves Safe! 
 
Tommy 
WL HOA President 

New Options for Internet 

Service! 
 

Aiken Electric Cooperative 
is bringing high-speed 
fiberoptic internet service 
to the Wagener area, 
beginning in June 2021. To 
sign up for service, go to 
carolinaconnect.com and 
register.  They are within 5 
miles… 

 

 Some flying photos 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Wexford Wives 

 

Well, the latest Covid surge has slowed 
down our in-person activities, but the 
Wexford Wives are continuing to stay in 
touch with regular group texts. We are 
hoping to plan an in-person event in the 
near future. 

 

Welcome new wexford wives 

 

If you would like to join us at our get-
togethers (virtual or in-person), just send 
your preferred phone and/or email to 
Chris.  

Meet the Neighbors:  

Tom and Donna Bauer 

 

We are originally from Florida but lived in 
New York for 20 years where we raised 
our four children. We currently reside in 
Aiken. We built the house/hangar in 
Wexford Landing for our Cessna 182. Tom 
received his pilot’s license at the age of 17 
and has renewed it over the last couple of 
years. We are absolutely overjoyed with 
how welcoming and kind the residents of 
Wexford Landing have been. 

 

building progress 

2021 Adopt-a-Highway Pick 

Up Dates 

 

November 6 

 

Next HOA Meeting: 

October 30, 3:00pm (Zoom) 
 

Have photos or items 

for the newsletter?  

Contact Chris or 

Cherie 

? 

The Rt 302 Edisto River Bridge is 

scheduled to be complete February 

2022 
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